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We would like to say a big thank you to everyone involved in making our Fireworks 

Night a great success. It takes a lot of work to put on this event but is so worth it to 

be together after 20 months.  We are pleased to share that we raised £3,670 on 

the night which will go a long way in supporting our current projects in school.  

We are very grateful for our business donations which help keep our expenditure 

down so more of the money raised can be spent on our children’s projects!    

     



We also had our first 50/50 Club draw of the year and the winning numbers are 

11 and 15. You can join at anytime so do get in touch (hsfpta@gmail.com). 
 

Thank you all for your donations from our seasonal Mufti Day. The children had a 

great time! The total raised was £441. 
 

The week finished on a high with a bumper fundraising weekend. We provided 

parking for 101 cars for the England v Tonga rugby match and made over £1,100! 

We would also like to thank the following for their wonderful raffle donations: 

  Antonio’s Hairdressing  Café Pagoda     Colour Bar  

  Dan Frost    David Lloyd Hampton   England Rugby Club 

  Greene King   Mother & Daughter Salon  Mixed Freight Services  

  Nuffield Health Sunbury    Peachy Pumpkin and Co  Powerleague Sunbury 

  Rebecca’s Beauté    Scentsy      Squires 
 

The winning tickets were drawn on 5th November and prizes can be collected from 

the school office. 

 

 


